
A barge will be located in the Harbor underneath or near the bridge from   

Thursday,  March 20, 2014 to Monday, May 23, 2014.   
 

The barge is needed for the contractor’s repair activities that will be  
conducted on the bridge and its structural supports from  

Monday, March 24, 2014 until May 23, 2014. 
 

If you operate your vessel near the bridge during this time, boaters  
are asked to stay well clear of the work area.   

 
During work hours, contractor staff will be monitoring VHF Chanel 16 and 

will be available to answer any safety related inquires by  
boaters as they approach the work area.   
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